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Lohman Avenue ADA Safety Improvements 

 
LAS CRUCES – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is pleased to announce the 
beginning of a safety improvement project in Las Cruces.   
 
A-Mountain Construction (Contractor) will begin replacing the curb ramps in accordance with Public 
Right-of Way Accessibility Guidelines (PROWAG) on June 1, 2021 at Lohman Ave over Interstate 25.  

To expedite construction with minimal impact to traffic, improvements will be made overnight from 9 
p.m. to 6 a.m. The turning lanes to the on/off ramps will be reduced to one lane during construction. 
This project is scheduled to take two nights to complete, working from the west side then moving to the 
east side.  

The NMDOT thanks you for your patience.  Please use caution in this area, obey the posted speed limit 
and drive safely. For up-to-date road closure information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or 
call 511. 
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